

LUDINGTON AREA SCHOOLS OJ DEJONGE MIDDLE SCHOOL

Michael Hart Principal

Abby Schaperkotter Assistant Principal Brent Gillett Athletic Director J.R. Schoon Dean of Students

January 24, 2024

Hello Oriole Students and Families,

Parent-Teacher Conferences will take place at O.J. on Thursday, January 25 from 1:00 to 3:00 pm and again from 6:00 to 8:00 pm. Conferences will take place in teachers' classrooms to allow for conversations to take place in a more private setting than what was able to be done in the gym. Conferences are meant to be approximately five minutes in length.

When families arrive at the middle school, please enter through the main doors on Tinkham Avenue. Families will receive a progress report and a building map (also enclosed in this letter) to help navigate the building. Please keep in mind that several teachers have changed their classroom locations since the fall conferences due to the renovations project.

We look forward to seeing families in the building tomorrow afternoon and evening!

Additionally, we have declared this Friday, January 26, to be a Football Friday in honor of the Detroit Lions and their historic run to the NFC Championship Game. We are encouraging students and staff to wear their Lions or other favorite team gear on Friday.

Thank you for your continued support!

Respectfully,

Mike Hart Principal

